
Board member, Chris Stas, prepared a retrospective compilation of SVHOA expenditures from 2010 to 
the present which is posted here. Chris pointed out that the budget for trees over the course of these 
15 years was a little more that $600,000. This expenditure represents 15% of the budget and is the 
third largest budgetary expense. Also, of note, are the disproportionate pond costs in 2024 and 2025 
as well as the Edgewated Park in 2023. 
 

 


